











16th May 2022

Dear Parents,

On Friday 20th May, the Mini Vinnies have organised a silver coin trail. We are going to fill a giant heart full of silver coins in order to raise money for the James Paget Hospital. If you could donate any silver coins to support us in our fundraising efforts we would be extremely grateful. Children can bring in their donations which can be passed to the class teacher. Please do not hand any money into the office. We will announce our grand total on the website and Twitter at the end of the day. Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Xavier Fox (Mini Vinnie President)
Trinity Ray (Vice President)





